
From: Peter Gribble <Peter.Gribble@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2019 3:38:58 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>; Patricia Verzoni 
<Patricia.Verzoni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gifts Report  
  
Steve, 
  
Patricia Verzoni and I received gift boxes from 5/3rd Bank last Thursday.  
We did not open them. 
  
I marked them as return to sender and gave them back to the UPS driver on the same day. 
Additionally, I told 5/3rd not to send gifts in the future. 
  
Thank you. 
Pete 
  
  
Peter C. Gribble 
Deputy Finance Director 
Utility Billing & Customer Service 
Department of Finance 
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